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Griffie, Jonathan A CTR <Jonathan.A.Griffie@uscg.mil>
Fri 1/24/2020 5:21 AM
To: Spencer Babcock

Cc: HQS-SMB-FOIA <EFOIA@uscg.mil>

Good Morning Mr. Babcock,

In the processing of 2018-CGFO-01669 it was determined that U.S.C.G. Deepwater
Horizon records were transferred to the National Archives (NARA) in 2017, the transfer
numbers are as follows:

TR-0026-2017-0236

TR-0026-2017-0241

TR-0026-2017-0243

TR-0026-2017-0244

TR-0026-2017-0245

2018-CGF0-01669 is now closed. For information regarding these records please
contact NARA by using the information available at the link below.

If you need to contact our office again about this matter, it can be reached
at EFOIA@uscg.mil or (202) 475-3522.

https://www.archives.gov/contact

Jonathan Griffie

U.S. Coast Guard (CG-6P)

Office of Privacy Management

2703 MARTIN LUTHER KING JR AVE SE STOP 7710

WASHINGTON DC 20593-7710
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